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To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Ellen E. Mauer, PhD 

Subject:  Appoint District Architect 

 Yearly, we appoint our district architect.  We have no current plans 
for building or plans for doing our 10-year safety survey so there is not an 
urgent need to evaluate services or do interviews.  We can stay with Green 
and Associates as we have done in the past if you so desire.  If we had any 
projects of substance, we would do interviewing of architects anyway.     

 We would ask you to put this appointment on the consent agenda for 
the next meeting. 

 

  


